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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest monthly newsletter! 

The past month has been full of activity and it's hard to believe that we're almost in
the middle of 2023.

We're thrilled to announce that we've had an incredible month, filled with numerous
joyous occasions. In this edition of the newsletter, we'll be highlighting some of the
moments that made this month truly exceptional.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Sign-Up Form 

Best wishes,

Heather Lundie
Home Manager

Out & About

The beautiful weather is coming! We have the Gardening Club up and running and
we are hoping to grow some vegetables. The sunshine also allowed us to enjoy daily
walks for the newspapers. Enjoying nature is always a great way to spend time,
especially when the weather is this nice!

King's Coronation Celebrations

The Coronation Ceremony of His Majesty The King took place at Westminster Abbey
on Saturday 6 May 2023. The Coronation was live streamed throughout the home so
we could watch the historic events unfolding alongside those all across the world.
The atmosphere was electric with all eyes fixed on the live stream as we soaked up
every moment of the stunning pomp and pageantry. We would like to wish King
Charles a very happy and healthy reign.

A massive thank you to Anne Taylor for knitting crowns. One hundred crowns were
knitted by Anne giving all our Kings and Queens at Westerton their own memorable
keepsake. Thank you!

International Nurses Day

We took time to acknowledge International Nurses Day, which is celebrated every
May 12th around the world. It's a day that we honour the incredible work and
dedication of nurses everywhere and it's especially meaningful as we remember the
legacy of Florence Nightingale, who inspired so many with her compassion and
commitment to caring for others.

To our own team of nurses, we want to say a heartfelt thank you for all that you do.
Your hard work and support are truly appreciated and we are grateful for your
dedication.

Staff Appreciation

Congratulations to both Rachel our Kitchen Assistant and Lorraine our Recreation
Team Leader on being our Employees of the Month for their kindness. Thank you
both for your hard work and dedication to Westerton and our wonderful residents.

Our Facebook Page

Our Westerton Care Home Facebook Page is a great place to view photos and
updates throughout the month. Make sure to 'Like' our page!
 

Westerton Facebook Page
 

Review Us

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google Review
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